
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 

 
11 October 2019. 

 
Dear residents, 
 
For those of you who weren’t at Wednesday  evening’s social, let me share with 
you the very best news I had  in a long, long time – our dear Ernie is fit enough 
again to organise his well-loved village walk! 
 
Ernie has been a very sick man for many months and we’d made alternative 
arrangements for the organization of the village walk. But I couldn’t imagine that it 
would be the same without the inimical role that he always played in getting that 
show on the road. So imagine my delight when Ernie approached me that evening 
to tell me that he was ready to go! 
 
So without any more-a-do he got hold of the mike and announced his return to 
thunderous applause! It goes without saying Ernie, but I’ll say it anyway, that we’re 
all thrilled and delighted that your recovery has gone so well that you’ve taken on 
that arduous task once more. 
 
The village run will take place on the afternoon of Saturday 26 October. Further 
notices will be coming from Ernie. In the meantime diarise that date so that we may 
have a record turn-out to show Ernie and Heather just how pleased we are that 
he’s fit again! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hennie du Preez, 
Chairman of ResCom. 
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